
 

Home Learning - Week 8 

Wow we can hardly believe that the children have been at school for a whole half term!  We are so 

proud of how well they have settled into the routines at school, worked so hard with their learning 

and have had lots of fun with their friends!  This week we have continued to learn about Autumn… 

We have… 

 Revised all of the sounds that we have learnt so far and practised writing three letter CVC 

words using the sounds that we know. 

 In PE we practised travelling in different ways and coordinated our bodies the move through 

hoops. 

 Had great fun in outdoor learning making a scarecrow to help look after the spring bulbs that 

we have planted! 

 Created a Christmas Card for the PTFA Christmas Card fundraiser. 

 Sat beautifully and enjoyed the talk from 5thNorth Devon Scout Group about the new group 

called Squirrels for children age 4-5 years. 

 Practised their cutting skills by cutting autumn leaves collected in outdoor learning into tiny 

pieces; they then used PVA glue to stick them onto a hedgehog. 

 Reflected on our first half term, what have we enjoyed/learnt/who are our friends/what is 

our favourite part of the classroom?  What are we looking forward to next half term? 

 

Notes/Reminders: 

Don’t forget to wear your PE kit on Tuesday when we come back to school 

There are lots of photographs of what we have been up to this half term on our class blog, please 

take a look… 

https://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/codden_autumn_2024/694649 

Home Learning Task:  

 Keep practising the letters and sounds that we have learnt this half term, there are lots of 

games on Phonics Play that you might enjoy, we are working on Phase 2, up to letter ‘r’. 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 

 

 Please remember to read your guided reading book at home every night! 

 

 What did you do over half term?  Bring in something to talk about or show us about your half 

term holiday, this could be a photograph, leaflet, object, ticket etc.  We can’t wait to find out 

what you get up to. 

We would like to say a huge thank you for all of your help and support this term, we hope you enjoy a 

fun filled half term. 

Ms Burnel, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 
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